
 

Friday May 6th 2022 

Dear Parents 

We come to the end of another busy week at Laleham Lea. 

It was a pleasure to be in attendance at the CISC Conference last Thursday and Friday. After so many        

remote meetings it was really helpful to finally be able to meet other Head teachers and CISC members in 

person. 

Some of our staff, Parents and students celebrated Eid last weekend and were able to share their joy with 

us all. To celebrate the end of Ramadan some students came in their special clothes and shared treats 

with their friends. 

Across the school we are celebrating the Month of Mary with prayers and displays dedicated to Our Lady. 

You can see some of the lovely work in this newsletter. 

Hopefully the sun will continue to shine for a wonderful weekend. 

Ms Barry— Head teacher 

Tel: 0208 660 3351 Email: secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Web: www.lalehamlea.co.uk 

Hail, Mary, full of grace, 

the Lord is with thee. 

Blessed art thou amongst       

women 

and blessed is the fruit of thy 

womb, Jesus. 

Holy Mary, Mother of God, 

pray for us sinners, 

now and at the hour of our death.  

Amen.  

 

 



Nursery 

This week Nursery have been exploring the topic ‘Space’. The children watched a short clip and then took 

turns to discuss this with their peers and draw a picture of what they thought it would look like in space.  

Nursery have also been learning about Ramadan, this included students sharing their Eid celebrations. 

We have also been: 

 Completing a cutting and sticking activity, placing numbers in order and reinforcing their knowledge 

of ‘one more’ and ‘one less’ 

 Listening to ‘Back to Earth with a Bump’ and their favourite part of the story and reasons for this 

 Using a variety of junk modelling resources and materials to create their 

own space rocket. 

 In small groups playing a game matching pairs 

of aliens and reinforcing turn taking. 

Year 2 

Year 2 have continued their 

‘Nocturnal Animals’ project in Art 

and made some scary bats this 

week. 

Reception 

Reception Class have been writing their own 

prayers for the Month of Mary this week 

and have also made some lovely pictures 

too. 

 



Year 4  

Year 4 have been writing their 

own formal letters of acceptance 

to Hogwarts this week. 

Year 6 

The students in Year 6 have been          

investigating series and                          

parallel circuits this week.  They have 

also been using conventional symbols 

for circuits to demonstrate their             

conclusions.  Great teamwork Year 6!  

Year 5 

Year 5 have written their own 

prayers for this lovely display     

dedicated to Mary. 

 

Stars of the week 



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

kshah@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 1 

Year 1 have written prayers for 

this beautiful display dedicated to 

Mary. 

Year 3 

Year 3 have made these lovely stained 

glass style pictures and written prayers for 

their Month of Mary display.  

 

 


